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Mr. Jay D. Ringenberg
Chief, Permits and Enforcement
Department of Environmental Control
P. O. Box 94877, Statehouse Station
Lint d n, NE 68509

Subj e<.t : Nebraska Public Power District
'

Cooper Nucle.c Station -

NPDES Permi No. NE 0001244

Dear Mr. Ringenberf,:

This is a followup on my letter of July 18, 1980 concerning temperatures of
the Coooer Nuclear Station discharge canal (Discharge 001) which were in
excess of the 103 F limit.

Please be advised that no temperature noncompliances have occurred, to date,
since July 16, 1980.

Inasmuch as the discharge temperature is dependent in part on the river temperature,
we anticipate no further excess temperatures as long as river temperatures remain
within the normal summer range.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me.

Sincerely yours,

&-

L. John Cooper
Environmental Manager
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cc: Dan T. Drain COO 3

Karl V. Sayfrit, Director j

USNRC Region IV //g-

Thomas A. Ippolito, Chief
USNRC Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
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